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Arnmstte Mochatein, Seymour Foix and Shouel Wyyuda
Oteve Hoffuan and Henry Zuckey:

Ginny Lewvi

FROM: Shulamith Elster :

RE « Filet Preject/Best Practices: Milwaukee

DATE: April 14, 1993
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The enclesed memn from Ruth  Cohen in Milwaukee prevides a ywad

summary aof the activiky that Barry and I described in the telecon
thig morning.

8-



W

‘0 bec: Shulamith Elster J
Barry Holtz
“%

MILWAUKEE JEWISH FEDERATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Jane Gellman, Howard Neistein and Louiae Stein
FROM: Ruth Cohen RQ/’
DATE ¢ April 2, 1993
RE: Rest Practices/Supplementary Schools

(Ravision #2)

Please review the following summary of the steps for initiating
activity in the area of Best Practices in the supplementary
schools. Your comments, reviaions, ete. would be approciated.

Step 1

Barry Holtz will develop a one page prospectus that will outline
the following: '

o What services are available through CIJE/Best Practices
Project, who can assist participating synagogues, and how
would this assistance be provided.

o Wwhat are the expectations from participating synagogues.

Step 2

The Lead Community Co=Chairs and Project Director would identify
geveral individuals, who are members of the Commission on visions
and Initiatives in Jewish Education, to contact the rabbis of each
synagogue and invite them to participate in the Best
Practices/Supplementary Schools initiative.

Step 3

Thae Tead Community Director, Co=Chairs and the designated contact
person would meet with interested rabbis to furthor explain the
Best Practices/Supplementary Schools plan. The rabbi would be
asked to identify 3~4 key players who would form a "synagoque team"

to support the development of a "Best Practices" plan which is
regsponeive to institutional needs.
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ThedSynagogue Team would include at minimum, the rabbi and one lay
leader.

Step 4

Barry Holtz and Shulamith Elster will conduct a seminar for Lhe
synagogues' teams to present the Bast Praoctices Project and discuas
opportunities for recaiving actual programmatic and planning
asgistanco from the Best Practices Project.

The teams would be invited to participate in an individual
consultation session with Barry and Shulamith approximately one-
two weeks later.

Step 5
Barry and Shulamith will conduct individual consultation sessions

with interested teams to discuse their concerns, needs, future
plans, etc.
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NAME

Hillel
Pdtn.

Lubavitch Cong. Day
BBYO JCC JFS HNursery MAJE Schools Schools

Orthodox

Conservative

Reform

Jewish
Rabbi Educator

Prof./

Secular
Edocator Federation Funder

X

Lay Leader

Dan Bader
Brad Bernstein
Maris Bock
Alan Borsuk
Rabbi Lee Buckman
Claudia Cohen
Jane Gellman
Betsy Green
Judy Guten
Stan Jaspan
Rick Marcus
Rick Meyer

Ina Regosin
Steve Richman
Bonnie Shafrin
Jerry Stein

Louise Stein

Hillel

X Hillel

Beth Yehuda

Fehillat Torah

Kehillat Torah

Beth El

Beth Isxael

Beth Israel

Beth Israel

Beth Israel

Sinai
Emano-E1
Emanu-EL

Shalom
Sinai

Sinai
Shalom

Director
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Prof./
Hillel Lubavtitch Cong. Day Jewish Secular _

NAME Fdtn. BBYO JCC JFS Nursery MAJE Schools Schools Orthodox Conservative Reform Rabbi Educator Educator Federation Funder Lay Leader
Bonnie Sumner > X
Jerry Tepper Hillel | Kehillat Torah X
Eve Joan Zucker X Emanu-EL X X
Stephen Baruch X X MIDS | Anshai Lebowitz X Principal X
Jay Beder MIDS Lake Park UWM-Prof. X
Eliot Bermstein Hillel |Lake Park X
Elaine Berke X X Beth Israel X x
Rabbi Stan Cohen WITS Lake Park b X X
Jeff Conn Beth El X Principall
Merzy Eisenberg MJIDS Emanu-EL X
Norman Gill Shalom
Don Grande WITS Beth Yehuda X
Linda Hay X MIDS Beth Israel X
Susan Jona Hillel | Lake Park Teacher X

Shlicha X

Nili Lamdan
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: Prof.[

Hillel Lubavitch Cong. Day Jewish Secular
HAME Fdtn. BBYO JCC JFS HNursery MAJE Schools Schools Orthodox Conservative Reform Rabbi Educator Educator Federation Funder Lay Leades
Jody Loewenstein X X Emanu-El X
Jeff Metz X Asst. Dixz.
Michael Morgan X X HIDS Beth Israel b X X Director
Amy Neistein x Sinai Schl Dir.
Jim Ross X Shalom X
Marilyn Ruby MIDS Beth Israel X
Rabbi Isaac Serotta X Shalom X Director
Devorah Shmotkin X Lubavitch Director
Liljan Sims X Directoxr
Karen Sobel KIDS X
Faren Torem X YES th Yehuda X X
Rabbi Yigal Tsaidi Hillel | Kehillat Torah 1 X Asst. Diz-
Dan Weber HIDS Beth Israel X X
Judy Werlin Fillel Beth Israel X
Rabbi Shabse Werther YES Beth Yehuda X Director
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‘ - Commission on Jewish Education
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April 20, 1993

Shulamith Elster
6424 Naedle JTeaf Drive

Rockville, MD 20852
Dear Shulamithﬁ

Because of your serious concern for Reform Jewish
education, we know you have been anxious to know the
present status of the Commission on Jewish Education.
Wo only delayed writing this letter until the new
Director was in place and a reorganization plan had

' been developecd by representatives of NATE, CCAR, and
UAHC.

After 14 years of sarvice to the Commiseion on Jewich
Education, Rabbi Robert Orkand has been appointed to
the Chair of the Commission. Judith Sherman and Robert
E. Tornberg continue as vice-chairs., Scymour Rossel,
who was appointed Director of the Department of
BEducation and Director of the Commission, effective
March 1, 1993 comes to his position with wide expertise
in Jewish education and Jewish publishing.

We would be remiss if we did not recognize the
tremendous contributions made by Rabbis Howard Bogot
and Jon Stein to Jewish education and to our Movement.
Howard, outgoing Director of the Department of Jewish
Education has enriched the lives of so many of us by
his enthusiasm, his commitment and hig expertise.
Happily, he will be continuing his work with the
Department of Education as Director of Special
Projects. Jon, ovulguing Chairperson of the Comnmission
on Jewish Education,. led by example. In his guiet and
gentle way he brought to us a vision of Jewish
education that was both ennobling and enabling. Thank
you, Jon!
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PHONE No. ! Apr.26 1993 1:56PM

The next few months should see a changed Commission on
Jewish Education. The leadership of NATE, UAHC, CCAR
and HUC-JIR recently met to plan for the futura. It
has been agreed that the chair of the Commission will
rotata eveory three ycars among the CCAR, UAHC and NATE.

We envision a Commission that is small enough to be
able to do reoal and substantive work, while at the sanme
time repreeentative enough to reflect the grecat
diversity within our Movement. It is necessary to ask
you to bear with us as we diesmantle the prescnt
Commiscion structure and build the new Commission from
the ground up. Only by allowing each organization to
make appointments without regard to the past .can we
achieve this change.

We hope to do much of the work of the Commiesion in
tagk-forcas that will moet around the country--task
forces that will deal with such issues as the teaching
of Hebrew, day school education, early childhood
education, adult education, teaching about Israel, and
the future of supplementary Reform Jewlsh education.
We hope to ask the departments, commissions, and
affiliates of our Movement to help us in the task of
creating an educational model that will include both
the formal and informal.

It is clear that the key to our survival is aducation.
What is also clear 1s that we must develop new models
that work for a Jewish community that is very different
from the one our mother and fathers knew. Our Movement
haa always been in the forefront in responding to new
needs and challenges, When it comes to Jewish
education, we van do no less.

We thank you for your service to the Commission. Your
dedication has been instrumentazl in helping transform
the Commission and move it in its new direction.
Sincorély,
£, e - CmLk&Muﬂﬁx
Rabbi Robert Orkand, Chair

> @AY fﬁJ{é*v;waJm,f‘
Dr. Judith Sherman, Vice~Chair

N el |
Robert E. Tornberg, RJE/ Vice-Chair

P@3



132123823812 .01
04-23-1993 B4:42PM FROM MIL JEWISH FED TO i

MILWAUKXEE JEWISH FEDERATION

MEXORANDUN
TO3 Dr. Shulamith Elster
FROM: Dr. Ruth Cohan
DATE: April 23, 1893
RE:  Best Practices Pileot Project

Wa are looking forward to working with yvuw and Dr. Barry Holtz on
the Best Practices Pilot Project.

The following ara a number of cquestions which we have ahant, the
implementation of Best Practices projects in the Lead Communitiesi

1. In order to foster wsystematic change, it is important to
integrate the introduction of new initiatives with a serious
instituticnal planning procesa.

We are unclear about the following:

o What is tha Best Practices methoudology for introducing
ney initiatives into the Lead Communities? .

) Now iwm tl;i.s. process linked to a systematic planning
process? '

2. What iw the cunnection between the Best Practices Project and
the resources of the "movements" (i.a., institutions of higher
learning and congregational associations)?

3. What is thw connection batween the Best Practices Project and
the Monitoring, Feedback and Evaluatlon Project?

We hope that these questions will be addressad at the CIJE meeting
in Clevaland.

RC/nm
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